SOON 50,000 WATTS
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July 1L, 1949
Mr. Starwood R. Morss
R.D.3
Bradford, Massachusetts
Dear Mr, Morss:

We ,re pleased indeed, to acknowledge your report of
receiving WPTR programs on July 9, 19L9.

This letter is submitted as an official verification
of your report. The programs listed were transmitted at the
time indicated in your report.

The inclosed photographic prints cover WPIR Facilities,

=3 Programs and Personalities,

A cordial invitation to visit the station is extended
to you.

Very truly yours,
PATROON BROADCASTINS COMPANY , INC.
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+ R. David, Sr, @
Vice President in Charge of Engineering
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